
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to invite you to your school’s upcoming 

Story-Dance performance, which will take place on 

Tuesday 30 July at Canberra Theatre.   

 

Your students have been working tirelessly to perfect 

their routines and cannot wait to share their incredible 

talent with you. 

 

As parents, you have undoubtedly witnessed the 

dedication and hard work that your child has put into 

preparing for this event. This performance is the 

culmination of their efforts, and we know that they will 

be thrilled to have you in the audience.  

As a non-profit organisation, Wakakirri relies on ticket sales and merchandise purchases to continue our mission. By purchasing 

tickets and merchandise, you are not only supporting your child but also enabling us to provide valuable creative educational 

opportunities to all students. Additionally, every student will receive a FREE digital copy of their school's performance! Your support 

makes a significant difference—thank you for helping us nurture the next generation of storytellers and performers. 

 

How to purchase tickets: Tickets for the performance go on sale on [DATE].  You can purchase your tickets via [INSERT TICKET 

INFORMATION/INSTRUCTIONS].  Tickets for Wakakirri shows are limited and tend to sell out quickly, so don’t wait too long to get 

yours! 

 

How to purchase merchandise: Limited merchandise will be available for sale at the show.  However, you can also purchase items 

before the show online at www.wakakirri.com/shop or through your school.  If your school is taking orders, an order form will be 

attached to this letter. If not, you can order online at www.wakakirri.com/shop.  Order by July 19 to receive $5 off the official T-

shirt! 

 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at the performance. 

 

Chookas! 

Wakakirri  

http://www.wakakirri.com/shop


 

  


